SAVE
BOUNDARY WATERS

takes ACTION

For the Boundary Waters

Join us for these community events across the state meant
for every Minnesotan who cares about the Wilderness.
It's more important than ever to get engaged and help
protect the Boundary Waters. That’s why we’ll be at the Cook
County YMCA from 10:00am-12:00pm on September 20th.

Learn more
and RSVP
here!
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Each event will feature engaging speakers, including our
Executive Director Ingrid Lyons, who will dive into detail on the
issue and where we are right now. Learn how you can
immediately take action to protect the Boundary Waters,
through a series of hands-on activities where you can interact
with staff and learn about types of political and community
activism that you can engage in right in your own backyard.

Refreshments will be provided, and Save the Boundary Waters
stickers and merch will be available!

SavetheBoundaryWaters.org/actionevents2025




